
Christian Congregation
of Jehovah’s Witnesses

The Ridgeway, London, NW7 1RN Telephone: 020 8906 2211

SDB:SSC December 18, 2012 

TO ALL TRAVELLING OVERSEERS AND BODIES OF ELDERS 

Re: Letter dated March 26, 2010 

Dear Brothers: 

Further to our letter dated October 19, 2012, regarding sign-language interpretation, please 
remove from your files and destroy the letter addressed to all travelling overseers and bodies of 
elders dated March 26, 2010, regarding general guidelines for sign-language interpreting at 
meetings, assemblies and conventions. 

Please be assured of our warm Christian love and best wishes. 

Your brothers, 

 




